De La Salle School

Headteacher: Mr P Norris L.LB (Hons), MA, NPQH

Thursday 2nd September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

PE Kit - September 2021

Following a review of the control measures we have in place for the students returning to school, |
have made an amendment to the arrangements for the wearing of PE Kit on days that students have
PE.

Unfortunately, the girls' changing rooms currently have poor ventilation and therefore cannot be
used as anticipated. While we investigate making improvements to the ventilation in this area, all

students should continue to wear their PE kit to school on the days they have PE.

This will start from Monday 6th September for Year 7 & 11 and Tuesday 7th September for all other
year groups. All students should wear full school uniform on their first day.

It is essential that the full official school PE Kit is worn on PE days and failure to wear correct uniform
will be sanctioned in the same way as failing to wear normal school uniform.

Once we have sufficient ventilation in the Girls’ PE Changing rooms this will be reviewed.

Now that Covid restrictions have been eased, we are able to offer the full PE curriculum. As a result,
wearing PE kit all day on PE days may become uncomfortable once activities that result in students
getting wet and muddy (as well as sweaty) resume; particularly where PE lessons are early in the
day.

Many thanks for your ongoing support and my apologies for this late alteration.

| look forward to welcoming students back in the coming days.

Yours sincerely,

Mr P Norris
Headteacher



